
I hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to communicate an important update

regarding eligibility for the upcoming International Camporee in Gillet, Wyoming, in 2024.

As we all know, the International Camporee is a significant event that brings together Pathfinders

from around the world for a memorable and enriching experience. To ensure the safety, organization,

and quality of this event, it is essential that we maintain certain criteria for participation.

Starting this Pathfinder year 2023-2024, it has been decided that only active Pathfinders and staff

members who are part of a Pathfinder Club will be eligible to attend the International Camporee in

2024. This decision has been made to encourage active participation and commitment to the

Pathfinder Club and its mission, and most important because next year there won’t be enough time

for NEW volunteers to do the adventist screening verification.

We understand that this change may affect some individuals who may have previously planned to

attend the just International Camporee. However, we believe that this adjustment will strengthen our

local Pathfinder Clubs, foster a sense of belonging, and enhance the overall experience for all

attendees.

We kindly ask all leaders and pastors to communicate this important update to your Pathfinder

members and staff. Please provide them with any necessary information and guidance on how to join

or rejoin the Pathfinder Club.  If they wish to be eligible for the International Camporee in 2024, they

should all be active members of Pathfinders.

We appreciate your dedication to the Pathfinder ministry and your understanding of this important

decision. We believe,  it will lead to a more vibrant and unified Pathfinder community.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We

look forward to your continued support in making the International Camporee 2024 an unforgettable

experience for all.

#United in HIM, 

                                                                       Michel Rodriguez , Youth Ministries Director
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Dear Pathfinder Leaders & Pastors, 


